
Agents Notification 
No. 03 of 2025 – 24th May 2025 

 
 

 
Sub: Bulk Liquid Cargo Management Guidelines – Now Published 

 

To: RAK Ports Marine Agents 

 Oil Terminal Operators  

 Ship Owners, Managers and Operators 

 

Please be informed that RAK Ports has published the Bulk Liquid Cargo Management 

Guidelines, detailing mandatory requirements for the safe handling and transport of bulk liquid 

dangerous cargoes within its jurisdiction. 

The guidelines are available under ‘Legislation’ in the Marine section of the RAK Ports website: 

https://rakports.ae/marine/ 

All agents, oil terminal operators, and relevant stakeholders must comply with the provisions set out 

in this document. 

The Safety Department will conduct inspections as necessary and manage approvals for bunkering, 

permits to work, and dangerous goods port entry, ensuring compliance with RAK Ports’ safety 

standards. 

Contact:  

Email: hss1@rakports.ae / hss2@rakports.ae. 

Phone: +971 (07) 205 6180 / 019. 

 

Capt. Michael Magee 

Group Harbour Master RAK Ports 

Status of previously published notices:  

2020:01,02,04,05, 2021: 01, 02, 03,04 

2022: 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06, 2023: 01, 03, 04 

2025: 01, 02 
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